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30 September 2025 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
Year 1 Local Area Walk 
 
Year 1  has planned a walk in our local area and part of our Learning Quest topic, Our 
Local Area. The purpose of the visit will be to  develop children’s awareness and to 
recognise human and physical features of their local area.  
 
Grasshopper and Dragonfly class will be going on Tuesday 14th October 2025.  
 
Butterfly and Ladybird class will be going on Thursday 16th October 2025.  
 
Your child should wear a school uniform and ensure they have a warm coat and 
suitable shoes. 
 
If you are available and would like to accompany us on the trip, please complete 
this google form by 6/10/25 and your class teacher will confirm parent volunteers 
once all responses have been submitted.  
 
All children on our asthma register must make sure they have an up to date pump 
with them on the day. Children without their pumps will not be allowed to go. 
 
Please contact your child’s class teacher if you wish to discuss this class visit. 
 
Many thanks for your continued support.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Year 1 Team 
 
 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScBqzOGfFlqspKNtvannIj0F0wo8D34J9lpYydYu6UGiLJktA/viewform?usp=header

